
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Memorandum 

To: Vendors Responding to RFP Number 4112 for the Mississippi Department of Public 
Safety (MDPS) 

From: Craig P. Orgeron, Ph.D. 

Date: December 3, 2018 

Subject:  Project Delay Update 

Contact Name: Khelli Reed 

Contact Phone Number:  601-432-8194 

Contact E-mail Address: Khelli.Reed@its.ms.gov 

Proposal evaluations for RFP Number 4112 are not complete at this time.  A revised procurement 
schedule will be published as soon as possible. 

If you have any questions concerning the information above or if we can be of further assistance, 
please contact Khelli Reed at 601-432-8194 or via email at Khelli.Reed@its.ms.gov. 

 

cc:  ITS Project File Number 43706 


